
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

In liaison with our Active Schools’ Co-ordinator, I have organised a coach 
to take an After-school Judo Club for pupils in Primary 6.  Sessions will 
be held on the dates noted below from 3.15pm until 4.15 pm. 
 

Friday  2nd September Friday  9th September  
Friday  16th September Friday  30th September 
Friday  7th October 
 

If you would like your son/daughter to participate in this after-school 
activity, please complete, detach and return the slip below by Monday 
29th August.  In the event of the club being over-subscribed, we will draw 
names from a hat. Pupils will be informed on Monday 29th August 
whether or not they have been successful in gaining a place. 
 

 

We kindly ask that pupils pay £1 per week towards this club. As our clubs 
grow, we would like to improve the resources our pupils use and offer 
the best experiences we can. Funding for such luxuries is limited; we 
assure you that all monies raised will be used to improve 
resources/meet transport costs related to after-school clubs.  
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

B Gibb 
Principal Teacher 
 
 

 
 
Pupil’s name: _________________________ Class:   P______ 
 

I would like my son/daughter, noted above, to attend the 

After-school Judo. I will ensure that he/she is collected by a 

responsible adult at 4.15p.m. 

 

Signed: _______________________  Date: ____________ 

 

 

After-school Judo Club 


